From: Evers, Tag

To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: File #67279 -- 1501 Monroe Street
Date: Monday, October 18, 2021 11:43:47 AM

Dear Plan Commission members,
Regrettably, | may not be able to attend your meeting this evening due to other obligations.

Please accept this note as indication of my support for the conditional use application submitted by Steve
Brown Apartments for the adaptive reuse of the Hotel Red property at 1501 Monroe Street.

Dan Seeley and his team at SBA have been diligent in communicating their proposal to the Vilas
Neighborhood Association. You will note VNA have voted in support of this project. Furthermore, | have
heard of no serious objections to this proposal other than minor concerns about parking, which were
alleviated upon hearing of the abundance of onsite parking included in the plan.

| encourage your unanimous support of this project as an important step forward in providing much-
needed housing in our city.

Best regards,

Tag Evers

DISTRICT 13 ALDER

CITY OF MADISON

(608) 424-2580
district13@cityofmadison.com

Subscribe to my blog at www.cityofmadison.com/council/district13/blog
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